
SHAC Notes 

February 13, 2020  

 

Members/Guest Present 

Diana Marsh 
Jim Majors 
Ron Hargitt 
Austin Hall 
Renee Molck 
David Olsa 
Nicole McLemore 
Megan Gunnels 
Tammy Leathers 
Gemma Reyes 
Monica Alonso 
Cindy Hitchchock 
Michael Sanchez 
 

Shattered Dreams Program (Initial planned date 03/05/2020) 

At the conclusion of our meeting today it has been decided that the Shattered Dreams Program will be 

postponed until the next school year 2020-2021. We will not adopt a new project for this school but 

instead we will utilize the rest of the school year as a time to heal and attend/foster the needs of our 

school community. As a committee we want to thank everyone for understanding and we appreciate 

your willingness to meet the needs of Bland ISD.   

 

We will NOT meet on Feb 18th as previously planned. We will count today's meeting as the 3rd SHAC 

meeting, however we WILL continue to keep May 19th as our final meeting. 


